
 

Newmarket Veterans Memorial Trust Committee 

 

To: Town Manager Executive Assistant, Wendy Chase 

Re: February 20, 2024 

 

7:00 PM Town Hall 

Roll call - Establish quorum 

Welcome to the public/public comments 

Approval of agenda, any changes, motion to adopt 

Approval of minutes from last meeting 

Committee vacancies 

New business – Golf fundraiser, Memorial Day Parade 

Add a link on our website for Veterans resources 

Date of next meeting 

Adjournment 

 

Respectfully, David D. Wade 

Chairman – NVMTC  

Ph#603-205-5314   e-mail dwade659@comcast.net 


